/ Office of the Executive Engineer SukRur Begari Bund Division SukRur

NO: TC/G-ss/ S 66
SUKKUR DATED:- \Q, 4 ~0\&

To.
The Managing Director,
SPPRA Barrack No: 08,
Secretariat, 4-A, Karachi.

SUBJECT:- NOTICE INVITING TECHNICAL BIDS.

Reference:- This office letter No: TC/G-55/482 Sukkur Dated:- 05.04.2016.

Kindly refer this office letter No: quoted under reference, whereby this
office has submitted copies ol Notice Inviting Technical Bids to be published in three
daily ncws papers viz: English, Urdu & Sindhi. but unfortunately NIT could not be
published in the news papers due to previous outstanding liability of Information
Department against Sukkur Begari Bund Division Sukkur. The same was also [orwarded
to vour good office for hosting on the websites of SPPRA which was appeared in
the website with S.No: 27368, now the payment has been made to the Information
Department and NIT is being re-invited by this office, which will be announced shortly.

In view of the above, it is requested to Kindly remove the NIT hosted in the
SPPRA website with the S.No: 27368.
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The new NI'T will be communicated to vour good office shortly for hosting

on the website. £
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EXECUTIVE ENGINEER
SUKKUR BEEARI_ BUND DIVISION
\ KUR

Copy f.w.c.s to:
The Chief Lngineer Irrigation Gudu Barrage Sukkur for :favour of kind
information.

2. The Superintending Engincer Begari Sindh Feeder Circle Sukkur for favour
of kind information.
3. The Director Information (Advertisement) Press and Information

Department Government of Sindh. Karachi for information.
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